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Sent via email. 
 
12th June 2024 
 

Dear colleagues, 

RE: EEAST Right Care, Right Person (RCRP) Position Statement 

I am writing to you to share the EEAST RCRP position statement, which has been developed as part of 
our collaborative working with police forces and wider Mental Health (MH) Urgent and Emergency Care 
(UEC) partners to support the regional implementation of RCRP across the region.  

As a regional health provider, working with all six police forces at varying phases of RCRP 
implementation, this statement provides clear direction on EEASTs roles and responsibilities to external 
partners and will support internal clinical and operational decision making in relation to RCRP.  

Using national guidance, regional feedback and the NHS Contract – MH Service Specification for EEAST, 
this statement aims to set out EEAST’s response to each phase of RCRP and the commitment to 
continued collaborative working to support RCRP implementation. The core principles, as recommended 
from national guidance provide the backdrop for EEAST’s expectations to this endeavour. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Simon Chase 
Chief Paramedic and Director of Quality  
For and on behalf of East of England Ambulance NHS Trust 
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